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28 March 2018 

 

Dear S. P. Mishra 

 

Thank you for the recent application for a visit by Dr. R. Aswati Nair to Scotland as part of the bilateral 

agreement between The Royal Society of Edinburgh and The Indian National Science Academy. This 

application has now been approved by The Royal Society of Edinburgh’s Grants Committee. I would be 

grateful if you would convey this approval to The Indian National Science Academy. 

 

The details of the approved visit are:  

• Dr. R. Aswati Nair to visit Professor Gordon Simpson at the University of Dundee, from 7 May to 

20 May 2018. Amount awarded £1,480.  

 

The fine detail of this visit should be agreed by email correspondence directly with the Scottish host.  

Under the terms of our agreement with The Indian National Science Academy, The Royal Society of 

Edinburgh will provide a subsistence allowance for accommodation and subsistence at the level of £100 

per night which will be paid to the Scottish host institution before the visit. Universities will provide funds 

to a visitor in advance however all visitors must keep receipts and hand these in to the University finance 

office at the end of their visit as our International Awards programme is funded by the Scottish 

Government and we have to abide by the financial rules on how public funds are used. In accordance with 

our agreement, The Indian National Science Academy will meet the cost of the international travel for this 

visit. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Ms Rita Velaviciute 

Research Awards Officer  


